
 
City Council 
Supplemental Report

From: Ken Dueker, Director Office of Emergency Services
Meeting Date: August 7, 2023

Report #:2308-1881

TITLE 
Amendment to Agenda Item 10 on the consent calendar for the City Council Meeting on August 
7, 2023 regarding Approval and Authorization of the City Manager to Execute a Contract with 
Allied Universal Technology Services (AUTS) for Intrusion Detection System (IDS) monitoring 
and notification services. CEQA status - not a project.

RECOMMENDATION  
Staff recommends that Council approve and authorize the City Manager or their designee to 
execute a contract with Allied Universal Technology Services (AUTS) in an Amount Not-to-
Exceed $144,040 for the period of June 2, 2023 – June 30, 2024, to provide IDS monitoring and 
notification services.

 
BACKGROUND 
After the agenda was published for the August 7, 2023 Council meeting, staff recommends a 
change to the contract terms with AUTS as follows:

1. The term of the contract is for one year, expiring on June 30, 2024.
2. The not-to-exceed compensation for the contract is $144,040.

The remaining contract terms are unchanged. Staff is currently working with the vendor to 
revise the terms to reflect a 1-year contract term. A new contract will be placed at places at the 
August 7 Council Meeting.

During the year, staff plans to evaluate with the Council this system, its goals, and the Council 
priorities to support this technology.

 
ATTACHMENTS 
None.

APPROVED BY: 
Ken Dueker, Director Office of Emergency Services


